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Vashon Drip Field Replacement begins in June 
 
King County crews will be working in your neighborhood to replace structures at the Beulah Park 
and Cove Drip Field starting in June 2017. The drip field is a small wastewater treatment facility 
serving the Beulah Park Plat and Cove communities. The field will be surrounded by fencing and 
neighbors will not have access to the field during construction. Construction is scheduled between 
June 1 and September 30, 2017. Construction schedule is weather-dependent and work can only 
be done when it is dry. Work is expected to take approximately three months to complete. King 
County is responsible for this construction. 
 
What you can expect during 
construction 

• Work crews on site 
• Occasional traffic from delivery trucks 
• Work hours are weekdays between 

7:30 a.m. and 4:30 p.m. 
• No interruption to sewer services  
• Access at all times for emergency 

vehicles, school buses, and 
neighborhood residents 

• No access to the field until grass is 
established. Fencing will be in place to 
protect the newly planted grass 

• Typical construction noise on site 
 

For more information contact:  Bibiana Ocheke-Ameh at 206-477-5604  
bibiana.ocheke-ameh@kingcounty.gov 

 
For information visit: 

http://www.kingcounty.gov/depts/dnrp/wtd/system/vashon/beulah-cove.aspx 
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